McGILL UNIVERSITY
FACULTY OF MUSIC

DEAN - DR. H. C. PERRIN

323 W. SHERBROOKE STREET

MONTREAL, 14th Jany., 1921

Sir Atthur Gurrie, Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur.

The Faculty of Music, at its Meeting on Wednesday, placed on record its appreciation of the unceasing efforts of Sir William Peterson to give Music a fitting place in the activities of the University. recognising also that to him was due the establishment of the Conservatroium of Music as a teaching school within the University. The proposal to commemorate this close connection by the establishment of a Fund to be styled the Peterson Scholarship Fund, the capital to be invested and the interest used to provide one or more scholarships open to competition at the Conservatorium, was approved. It was felt that to this Scholarship Fund every music student who has, during the sixteen years of the Conservatorium's existence, received instruction there, would doubtless be glad to contribute accroding to his or her means. In addition, lovers of music generally who had the cause of mueical education at heart would welcome the opportunity of helping to carry on the work of the late Principal of the University.

I shall be glad to have a note from you either approving or disapproving of the above, which I can communicate to the Faculty.

Yours very truly,

H. C. Permi

Dean.